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Ordinance No.: 1053-2024              

 

 

Executive Summary 
 

The Department of Port Control (“Department”) is requesting authority to employ 

one or more consultants or one or more firms of consultants to provide professional 

services for various employment-related services for the Department of Port 

Control. 

 
 

Background/Justification: 

The Department of Port Control is requesting authority to employ one or more 

consultants or one or more firms of consultants to provide professional services for 

various employment-related services. The Department is looking to employ one 

or more professional consultants who are aviation industry experts, with a 

comprehensive understanding of airport operations, logistics, planning and 

finance. The consultants will aid in developing outreach strategies, and 

advertising for, recruitment, evaluation, and recommendations of potential 

candidates for certain positions within the Department of Port Control. 

 

Anticipated Cost: 

Up to $300,000 per year 

 

Schedule or Term of Contract: 

One year with 3 one-year options to renew, exercisable by the Director of Port 

Control.  


